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February 4, 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Congratulations, your son/daughter has won the zone roll-off for the 2024 Spring Master Youth Tournament 
and will be advancing to the Provincial Finals. 
 

The Provincial Finals will be held on SUNDAY March 24, 2024 at Victoria Bowl, 280 Victoria Street South, 
Kitchener, Ontario  N2G 2C3. (519) 745-3411 Bowling starts promptly at 1:00 pm and you are required to 
be at the bowling centre by 12:30 pm for registration.  In this event, the Master and the two (2) YBC Players 
will bowl together in a three (3) game pins-over-average event.  The team with the highest POA will be 
declared the champions. Awards will be presented immediately following the tournament. 

 
As this tournament is a Provincial Final, we ask that every YBC bowler follow the YBC dress code which 
states: “Competitors are to be attired in a YBC identified bowling shirt. If a YBC identified shirt is not 
available, bowler is to wear a shirt with a collar.”.    
 
The MBAO is no longer blocking off any rooms for this event. However, we have provided information for some 
hotels in the area, listed below. 
 
 

  HOTEL INFORMATION 
 
Quality Inn 
2899 King Street East 
Kitchener, Ontario 
N2A 1A6 
Phone: (519) 894-3500 
 
Comfort Inn 
220 Holiday Inn Drive 
Cambridge, Ontario 
N3C 1Z4 
Phone: (519) 685-1100 
 

 
 
We encourage you to come out and cheer for your family member and we look forward to seeing you there. 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the MBAO Provincial Office at (416) 426-
7165 weekdays during normal business hours or by email at office@mbao.ca. You may also contact your 
child’s Master Bowler. 
 
Regards, 
 
Andrea Disher 
Director of Operations 

MASTER BOWLERS’ ASSOCIATION OF ONTARIO 
181 Hartzel Road, PO Box 35005, St. Catharines, Ontario,   L2P 0C5 
Telephone: (416) 426-7165     Fax: (416) 883-2342  
 Website:  www.mbao.ca       Email:  office@mbao.ca  


